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Finance Committee 

 
Follow-up to meeting on 28 April 2006 

 
Members may recall that when the proposal regarding the 

ex-gratia payments to pig farm licencees was discussed at the captioned 
meeting, the Administration was requested to provide the following 
information -   
 

(a) the number of applications for one-off grants from local workers of live 
poultry farming/transport industry, the number of applications which 
have been approved/rejected, the number of workers who have joined 
the retraining programmes offered by the Labour Department and are 
able to secure alternative employment, and the number of workers who 
remain unemployed and have to rely on Comprehensive Social Security 
Allowance.  The same information for workers of live pig 
farming/transport industry should be collected for follow-up by the 
Panel on Food Safety and Environmental Hygiene in due course; and 

 
(b) the cost incurred in treating excrement generated by pig farms. 

 
The letter from the Legislative Council Secretariat to the Administration 
together with the latter’s response are now attached for members’ reference. 

 
 
 
 

(Ms Pauline NG) 
Clerk to the Finance Committee 

Encl. 
 














